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Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: EYFS Eid Party 

Assalamu alaikom,  

Eid Mubarak. We hope you had a lovely Eid.  

Nursery and Reception are going to have their Eid party on Wednesday 17
th
 April.  

Please can you send your child in their own clothes and with a special packed lunch. We would also 

be grateful if you would send something savoury and something sweet or a drink to share with their 

classmates.  

Please do not send in any nut products, and ensure they bring their coats and suitable outdoor 

footwear.  

We will be having another secret surprise on Thursday 18
th
 April, but we don’t want to spoil it so we 

aren’t mentioning it to the children. All will be revealed on Thursday afternoon.  

Thank you for all your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

Wasalaam 

EYFS Team 

 

Executive Head: Mrs M. Mohamed BSC.HONS, LPSH, PGCE, PG.DIP 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D. Ghafori 
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